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I trust that this newsletter finds everybody’s summer going well, and going it is!  As school 
starts again it is time to start organizing our Fall Projects.   

Lion Rose Russell will put together a Spaghetti Dinner for early November.  Details on the 
dinner will follow at a later date.   

Due to the busy schedule of many, we will not have a dinner meeting in August. 

A big Lion Thank You to Lions Jim Foster and Anne Weber for the Pride Ride.  73 riders 
participated, and a good time was had by all. 

Thanks go out to Lion Rose Russell for the many hours that she put in for the Pancake 
Breakfast.  We served over 100 breakfasts that morning. 

South Bend Lions will host a Bike Ride on September 20th.  Contact Lion Eldon Kronewitter 
(273-1125) for more information. 

Due to an abundance of food supplies, we have a limited amount of bacon and sausage links 
for sale.  Contact Lion Jim Foster (291-9076) for bacon, 5 pounds for $10.00.  Contact Lion 
Rose Russell (784-9094) for sausage links, $2.00 per pound. 

I am working on a meeting place for our Dinner Meetings for this year.  We can stay at 
Lakeville United Methodist Church or we can go back to Newton Center.  If you have a 
preference, please contact me at 784-3500, or come to the Board Meeting, September 8th at 
Scout Hall.  The decision will be made at that meeting.  

Lion Dave Grenert 
Serving You to Serve Others 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
August – No Dinner Meeting 

Tuesday, September 8th - Board Meeting - Scout Hall 
Tuesday, September 22nd - Dinner Meeting - Location to be announced 

Saturday, October 10th - District Cabinet Meeting - New Paris, IN 
Tuesday, October 13th - Board Meeting - Scout Hall 

Tuesday, October 27th - Dinner Meeting - Location to be announced 
 

  


